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VANCOUVER 

File No. : 04-1000-20-2019-321 

June 21, 2019 

Dear .Z2(TJ 

CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 
Access to Information & Privacy 

Re: Request for Access to Records under the Freedom of Information and Protection · 
of Privacy Act (the "Act") 

I am responding to your request of May 16, 2019 for: 

f. A list of meetings, including dates and attendees, of all meetings where the 
Port of Vancouver was a topic of discussion between the Mayor and external 
groups since October 2018, including but not limited to: · 

• The Port of Vancouver, 
• BC Ministry of Transportation, and 
• Federal Ministry of Transportation. 

2. ·Any briefing or information documents that the Mayor or Council has received. 
from staff or other levels of government regarding changes to the Port of 
Vancouver since October 2018. . 

All responsive records are attached. Some information in the records has been severed, 
(blacked out), under s.13(1 ), s. 15(1 )(I) and s.17(1) of the Act. You can read or download these 
sectio~s here: http://www.bclaws.ca/EPLibraries/bclaws new/document/lD/freeside/96165 00 

Please note that the Mayor had two meetings that were responsive to the request: 
1) Meeting with Transportation Minister on November 8, 2018; 
2) Meeting with Port Metro Vancouver (Robin Silvester) on March 26, 2019. 

Under section 52 of the Act you may ask the Information & Privacy Commissioner to review any 
matter related to the City's response to your request. The Act allows you 30 business days from 
the date you receive this notice to request a review by writing to: Office of the Information & 
Privacy Commissioner, info@oipc.bc.ca or by phoning 250-387-5629. 

If you request a review, pleas~ provide the Commissioner's office with: 1) the request number 
assigned to your request (#04-1000-20-2019-321 ); 2) a copy of this letter; 3) a copy of your 
original request for information sent to the City of Vancouver; and 4) detailed reasons or 
grounds on which you are seeking the review. 

City Hall 453 West 12th Avenue Vancouver BC V5Y 1V4 vancouver :ca 
City Clerk's Department tel: 604.873. 7276 fax: 604.873. 7419 



Please do not hesitate to contact the Freedom of Information Office at foi@vancouver.ca if you 
have any questions. 

Yours truly, 

Barbara J. Van Fraassen, BA 
Director, Access to Information & Privacy 
Barbara.vanfraassen@vancouver.ca 
453 W 12th Avenue Vancouver BC V5Y 1V4 

*If you have any questions, please email us at foi@vancouver.ca and we will respond to you as 
soon as possible. Or you can call the FOi Case Manager at 604.871.6584. 

Encl. 

:kt 
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From: 
To: 

Date: 

"Bligh, Rebecca" <Rebecca.Bligh@vancouver.ca> 
"Basi, Sarah" <sarah.basi@vancouver.ca> 
5/27/2019 12:04:45 PM 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: Congratulations from the Vancouver Fraser Port Authority 
2018-11 Congratulations Letter - Councillor Rebecca Bligh.pdf 

Rebecca Bligh I Cit y Councillor 
City of Vancouver I 453 W 12th Avenue 
Vancouver I BC VSY 1V4 
604.873.7249 I rebecca.bl igh@vancouver.ca 
Tw itter: @rebeccaleeb ligh 
Pronouns: she/her/ hers 

Sarah Basi I Assist ant 
604.871.6712 I sarah.basi@vancouver.ca 

~ TYOf 
VAN 0 

CONFIDENTIAU1Y NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended for a specific individual and 
purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or 
distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this information, is strictly prohibited. 

From: Bligh, Rebecca 
Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 9:22 PM 
To: Wiebe, Michael 
Subject: FW: Congratulations from the Vancouver Fraser Port Authority 

Want to come on a tour at some point? 

Councillor Rebecca Bligh 
CITY OF VANCOUVER 
address 453 W 12 Ave V ancouver, BC V 5Y 1V4 
phone 604-873-7249 email CLRbligh@vancouver.ca 
Tw itter @rebeccaleebligh 

Assistant 
Sarah Basi 
e : sarah.basi@vancouver.ca 
t: 604-871-6712 

From: Mcl ellan, Candace [mailto:Candace.Mclellan@portvancouver.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2018 6:46 PM 
To: Bligh, Rebecca 
Cc: Xotta, Peter; Horsford, Naomi 
Subject: Congratulations from the Vancouver Fraser Port Authority 

Good afternoon Councillor Bligh, 

Please see the attached congratulatory letter from Robin Silvester, President and Chief Executive Officer of t he 
Vancouver Fraser Port Authority. 

Sincerely, 

Candace Mclellan BBA 
Public Affai rs Coordinator 
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.. ~ PORTof ~l.'i1 vancouver 
Vancouver Fraser Port Authority 
100 The Pointe, 999 Canada Place 
Vancouver, B.C. Canada V6C3T4 

P: 604.665.9330 I CELL: 604.679.2442 
portvancouver.com 
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Vancouver Fraser Prni Authority 
100 The Pointe, 999 Canada Place 
\lam,:ouvor, B.C. C:rnada Vf3C 3T11 
portvancouvcr.com 

November 21, 2018 

Councillor Rebecca Bligh 
City of Vancouver 
3rd Floor, City Hall 
453 West 12th Ave 
Vancouver, BC V5Y 1 V4 

Dear Councillor Bligh: 

Re: Congratulations 

On behalf of the Vancouver Fraser Port Authority, congratulations on your election to 
Vancouver City Council. 

The Port of Vancouver borders 16 municipalities, including the City of Vancouver. As your 
neighbour, we look forward to working collaboratively in the years ahead to support a 
healthy and vibrant community. 

The Vancouver Fraser Port Authority is one of 18 Canada Port Authorities that manage 
federal lands and waters. The mandate of Canada Port Authorities, as outlined in the 
Canada Marine Act, is to facilitate Canada's trade objectives, ensuring goods are moved 
safely, while protecting the environment and considering local communities. 

The port authority engages with municipalities through a variety of ways and we are 
dedicated to working with you and your staff on an ongoing basis. 

Each of our executives play an active role as a liaison to one or more of our neighbouring 
local governments. In Vancouver, the executive liaison is Peter Xotta, our vice president of 
planning and development. Naomi Horsford is our municipal executive liaison. Both are 
available to assist you. As well, you are welcome to contact me directly at any time. 

Peter Xotta: peter.xotta@gortvancouver.co111; 604-665-9029 
Naomi Horsford: naomi.ho1~sford@po1tvancouver.com; 604.665.9309 

Please note we have a number of online resources that provide useful information about the 
port in your community: 

In addition we have a newsletter specifically for a government audience that we send out 
every six to eight weeks. If you are interested, please sign up here. 

. . ./2 

C dl•I 
/(""ll1a . a 
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Councillor Rebecca Bligh 
Congratulations 
November 21, 2018 
Page 2 of 2 

If you are interested in learning more about the Port of Vancouver, we will be offering 
general tours of the Fraser River and Burrard Inlet: 

• Fraser River tour: Tuesday, March 12 from 2:00pm to 3:30pm 
• Burrard Inlet tour: Thursday, March 7 from 10:00am to 11:30am 

Please RSVP to candace.mclellan@po11:vancouver.corn by February 15, 2019 if you are 
interested in attending these tours and we will send further details. 

I look forward to meeting you soon. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any 
questions. 

Regards, 

VANCOUVER FRASER PORT ATUHORITY 

Robin Silvester 
President and Chief Executive Officer 

cc: Peter Xotta, Vice President, Development and Planning 
Naomi Horsford, Municipal Executive Liaison 



From: 
To: 

"Kirby-Yung, Sarah" <Sarah .Kirby-Yung@vancouver.ca> 
"Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 

Date: 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

4/2/2019 8:00:59 AM 
Re: Crab Park - Park Board motion 
image001.png 

Thanks Paul. I heard. 

Councillor Sarah Kirby-Yung 
CITY OF VANCOUVER 

453 W. 12th Avenue 
Vancouver, BC. VSY 1 V4 
e: CLRkirby-yung@vancouver.ca 
t : 604-873-7247 
T: @sarahkirby_yung 

Assistant 
Tamarra Wong 
e: tamarra.wong@vancouver.ca 
t : 604-871-6710 

On Apr 2, 2019, at 7:57 AM, Mochrie, Paul <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> wrote: 

Good morning Mayor and Counci l, 

By way of an update on my previous message, the above-referenced motion on notice for Park Board was 
withdrawn to be revised and resubmitted at a later date. 

Best, 
Paul 

From: Mochrie, Paul 
Sent: Monday, Apri l 01, 2019 1:51 PM 
To: Direct to Mayor and Council - DL 
Cc: City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL; Malcolm Bromley; Kelley, Gil 
Subject: Crab Park - Park Board motion 

*******CONFIDENTIAL******** 

Good afternoon Mayor and Council, 

.13(1) 
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p.13(1) 

s.13(1), s.17(1) 

s.13ff , s. 70) 

s.13(1) 

s.13ff) 

I hope the above information is helpfu l. Please let me know if you have any further questions. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie I Deputy City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
604.873. 7666 

<image00l.png> 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and 
Tsleil-Waututh peoples. 
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